
 

 
 

To keep families, children, our community and staff healthy in the 

midst of concerns of COVID-19, the CCPFC will be closed to the public 

for a minimum of two weeks beginning March 17, 2020.  We will 

reopen as soon as it is possible. 

We apologize for any inconveniences and ask for your understanding.  

Staff will be teleworking during this time and will have access to their 

email, texts and voicemails to assist you.  Please also follow Federal 

and State Guidelines to lessen the spread of COVID-19 and stay 

healthy.  Thank you!   


